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Board member resigns at his own request due to 
medical reasons 
 
At his own request, BG (Bengt-Göran) Svensson has chosen to leave NanoEcho's board for 
medical reasons. At the same time, he announces that he is leaving all his board assignments. 
 
BG Svensson has been an elected board member on NanoEcho's board since 2020. 
 
"This was sad news, I have appreciated working together with BG and I am grateful for the work 
he has put into NanoEcho's board," says Linda Persson CEO of NanoEcho. 
 
 

 

For more Information, please contact  

Kristina Hallström, CMO & CCO  
e-mail: ir@nanoecho.se  
 
 
 
 
NanoEcho develops a new technology for clearer diagnostics of, in the first indication, rectal cancer. The 
imaging technology is based on a new medical approach where nanotechnology is used in combination with 
modern ultrasound technology. The images that are generated are intended to facilitate differentiation 
between healthy and diseased tissue and at the same time determine the location of the cancer tissue 
more precisely. The aim is to provide more precise, simple, and less costly diagnosis of cancers and other 
diseases. With clearer diagnostics, the company wants to assist treating physicians with better guidance for 
more personalised treatment. Both the quality of life of the patients and their chance of survival can 
improve after treatment, with reduced treatment costs. www.nanoecho.se  
 


